

To: Shane White, Chair Academic Senate

From: Andrea S. Goldman, Chair

Committee on International Education

Date: April 19, 2021

Re: Systemwide Senate Review - Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610 (Residency)

At its meeting on April 7, 2021, the Committee on International Education reviewed and discussed the Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610 (Residency). Members did not have any concerns regarding the proposed revisions.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the Committee on International Education analyst, Emily Le, at ele@senate.ucla.edu.